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            The Parish of Saint Luke, Frodsham &  
            St Cuthbert-by-the-Forest, Mouldsworth 

          Diocese of Shrewsbury 
            Reg. Charity No. 234025 

          LPA12 (RUNCORN & FRODSHAM) 

Parish Priest: Fr. James Kenny  
St Luke’s, 61 High St. Frodsham, Cheshire WA6 7AN 

Telephone: 01928 733127  School: 01244 259999 
St Cuthbert’s, Station Road, Mouldsworth, Cheshire CH3 8AJ 

Please note, Father James is unavailable on Mondays 

PARISH WEBSITE: www.stlukesparish.org.uk  
PARISH e-mail: stlukesfrodsham@outlook.com 
PARISH CENTRE: 01928 733 127 
SCHOOL WEBSITE: www.stlukesfrodsham.org.uk 
Safeguarding Reps.: Kate Birkenhead 07827 056044 (St Luke’s) 
& Steve Clapham 07971 648192 (St Cuthbert’s) 

THE SACRAMENT OF MERCY (CONFESSIONS): Saturday 5.15-5.45 pm 
BAPTISMS, CONFIRMATION, FIRST HOLY COMMUNION & MARRIAGES: Please contact Father James or the secretary Wednesdays or 

Fridays 10am-3pm. 
ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT: First Friday of the month 9:00am. 

MORNING PRAYER FROM THE DIVINE OFFICE: Wednesdays and Fridays 9:15am, before Mass 

 
Psalter Week II 
Sunday Cycle B 
W/day Cycle II 

THE EPIPHANY OF THE LORD 

Day Feast Time Service Intention 

Sat 6th Evening Mass of the Sunday 6:00pm Mass Richard Fitzgerald’s 
Intentions 

Sun 7th Epiphany of the Lord 9:00am (St Cuthbert’s) Mass Parishioners’ Intentions 

11:00am Mass Julie Hopley (RIP, Ann.) 

Mon 8th The Baptism of the Lord 9:30am Mass Kay & Jim Murphy’s 
Intentions 

Tues 9th Ferial 6:15pm Mass Paul Lovelady (RIP) 

Wed 10th Ferial 9:30am Mass Ronnie Hannah’s Intentions 

Thur 11th Ferial 9:30am Mass José Mamczur & Sean 
McCombe (RIP) 

Fri 12th Ferial 9:30am Mass Vocations to the Priesthood, 
Diaconate and Religious Life 

Sat 13th Evening Mass of the Sunday 6:00pm Mass Parishioners’ Intentions 

Sun 14th Second Sunday in Ordinary 
Time 

9:00am (St Cuthbert’s) Mass Frances O’Reilly (RIP) 

11:00am Mass Anne Dolan (RIP, Ann.) 

 
THE BAPTISM OF THE LORD: In order to celebrate the feast of The Baptism of the Lord, there will be an 

extra Mass on Monday this week, at the usual time of 9:30am. We hope you can join us to celebrate this 
special feast. 

 
WORLD DAY OF PRAYER 2024 (formerly Women’s World Day of Prayer): This year St Luke’s will be hosting 
the service. It will take place on Friday, 1st March at 1:30pm, followed by light refreshments. It would be good if 

we had a strong representation (both men and women) from St Luke’s. There is a planning meeting on Friday, 

2nd February at 1:30pm in St Luke’s church for anyone who is willing to take part (however small the commitment). 

Please sign up on the list in the Church porch, or contact Aelison on 01928 731235 for more information. 
 

NEWS FROM ST LUKE’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL: The children from Cherry Tree Class are 
to place the Three Kings, completing our Nativity scene. The Feast of the Epiphany will be celebrated 

this weekend, Jesus the new born King is being revealed to the Wise Men, after their long journey 
following the star. On Friday afternoon The Mini Vinnies visited Chapel Fields Care Home as part of 

their work in the community. They sang some Christmas carols and spent time chatting to the residents. The 
children really enjoyed their visit. 

 

The printed side of our newsletter (which comes from Ireland) shows the Mass for The Baptism of the 
Lord (Monday) rather than The Epiphany of the Lord (weekend). Our apologies for this. 
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“Those who sincerely say ‘Jesus, I trust in You’, will find comfort in all their anxieties and fears.” 
(Saint John Paul II) 

PRAYER INTENTIONS FOR THE SICK AND HOUSEBOUND (Please contact us by email or telephone if you wish to 
include or remove a person from the list. Many thanks): 
Cora Sharkey 
Kathleen Garvie 
Jim Corrigan 
Kathleen Edwards 
Helen Grimes 
Timothy James Cleary 
Eric & Margaret Young 
Jane Gibson 

Kath Grossmith 
Judith Whim 
Ian Hobson 
Nora Fyldes 
Amy Selman 
John Mannion 
Bernard Timberlake 
Claire Taylor 

Fabrizio Motta 
Tonnie Woods 
Clare Huxley 
Fr Vincent Kennedy 
Margaret Ross 
Sr Savio 
Pauline Hardy 

For all people having 
cancer treatment & others 
currently in hospital 

Please also keep in your prayers Father Bill Fitzgerald, recovering from a heart operation, and Canon John Gordon, who is in 
hospital currently. 
 

REST IN PEACE: Please pray for the happy repose of the soul of Father Paul Roy Lomas, who died on Friday, 
22nd December, aged 69 years. Father Paul’s Requiem Mass will take place at Christ Church, Heald Green on 

Friday, 2nd February at 12 noon; his body will be received into the church the previous evening at 7:00pm. Please keep 
Father Paul, his family and friends and all who knew him in your prayers at this difficult time. May he rest in peace. 
 

CHURCHES TOGETHER IN FRODSHAM, AGM will take place on Tuesday, 23rd January at 7:30pm at 
Main Street Community Church. Prayer will take place at 7:00pm. All Frodsham Churches are represented 

at the 3 meetings held each year, but the AGM is open to everybody to gain a flavour of the work we 
undertake and to appoint the Chair, Treasurer and Secretary. 

 
HOMES FOR UKRAINE: You are invited to Cathedral Centre (3 Ford Street, Salford M3 6DP) at 
2:00pm on 3 February, for a Homes for Ukraine gathering hosted by SJOG and CSAN. Nearly 2 years 

since the invasion of Ukraine, the number of those still wishing to evacuate and find refuge in the UK 
continues to be high. SJOG Homes offers a matching pathway and training and support programme for sponsors and 

individuals displaced by the war in Ukraine. This is a great opportunity to learn about Ukrainian refugees in the UK 
and ask any questions you might have. See the notice board for further details. 
 

OPEN AFTERNOON: On Thursday, 11th January 2024, from 1:30pm onwards, St. Luke’s Catholic Primary 
School will be hosting an open afternoon for prospective parents new to Reception, September 2024. 

 
CHURCH ROOF: Work will begin on our church roof this Monday. It is hoped that the impact on the car 

park will be minimal, but please take extra care during this time. We ask that you do not allow your 
children to play near scaffolding or in the sections of the car park designated for the builders’ use. Thank 
you for your cooperation and understanding during this important work. 

 
PRAYER FOR LIFE: On Friday, 12th January, the eve of the 27th anniversary of the founding of The Good 

Counsel Network, the Network asks you to please pray and fast for the end of abortion in this country. 
Through God’s grace we have seen thousands of mothers in our counselling centre continue their pregnancies 
in very difficult circumstances. Please help us to save lives with your prayers, fasting and support. Please see the 

poster on the notice board for more information. 
 

OFFERTORY COLLECTION: Thank you for your extremely generous offerings over the Christmas period. 
Standing Orders for December raised a total of £2,027.00. Your constant generosity is very much 

appreciated. If you are making an offering to Church by cheque, please make it payable to “St Luke’s 
Frodsham”. Thank you. 
 
Upcoming Events 

Sunday, 21st January 2024  Children’s Liturgy during 11:00am Mass at St Luke’s 
Weekend 27th & 28th January 2024  Foodbank Collection at both Churches 
Sunday, 28th January 2024  Coffee Morning in St Luke’s Parish Centre after 11:00am Mass 

  

 


